
Correctional Facilities Committee Report 
September 13, 2020 
 
The corrections committee had the quarterly meeting September 5th at cogf.  
 
They voted to hold elections in December using a hybrid model. Cogf holds 25 people allowing 
for social distancing.  
 
Our web administrator,  recording secretary,  and a GIR will be putting the online voting 
together. A past chairman of the committee will be facilitating the elections.  
 
We approved just over 16,000.00 for literature when institutions open back up.  
 
We have approximately 300.00 left in operating expenses from the area.  
 
Thank you, 
Brandi V.,  chairperson  
 


